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Thanks to everyone who participated in our 2018 Summer Citizens Program! 

The program had a record-breaking year! 2018 was definitely a summer to 

remember with good memories and wonderful friends. 

The closing luncheon was a spectacular success. We appreciate everyone who 

RSVP’d and attended the closing Summer Luncheon. The talent show was 

wonderful and everyone had a great time remembering a fun summer 

together. 

We wish each of you safe travels as you head home, and hope to see you next 

year! 

“Don’t cry because it’s over. Smile because it happened.” ~Dr. Seuss 

THE 

“The classes at USU offer 
something for everyone, 
the theater and opera 
talent is truly amazing, and 
I loved the daily Tabernacle 
entertainment.  Add in the 
challenging golf and 
beautiful scenic hikes, and 
you have a perfect 
summer.” 
-- Summer Citizen 



We owe so many people a big thank you! We couldn’t have 

made this summer happen without your support! 

Talk under the Trees - 

Novelle Ballard arranged the 

speakers  

Thank you,  

Ambassadors and 

Communication 

Council members! 

Thank you to our amazing  

instructors! 

Thanks to the Mayor Hollie 

Daines and the city of Logan 

for their continued support.  

2018  Mayor’s Ice Cream 

Social! 

Thanks to the community and on  

campus 2018 program sponsors! 

Thanks to the 2018 Summer 

Citizens Program housing 

complex sponsors! 

Thank you to all the Summer Citizen program volunteers who helped 

with clubs and other activities! 





Amanda Mansell has always wanted to be an English 
teacher. Throughout school, she was passionate about 
English and excelled in her other classes, too. She  was 

part of various clubs such as Hope Squad, FCCLA (Family 
Career and Community Leaders of America), and even 
the Harry Potter club. She was also involved in choir, 

orchestra, peer tutor, and peer court. She is grateful to 
the teachers and school counselor who helped her get 

where she is today. She hopes to make an impact on her 
students as her teachers have done for her. 

Dylan Olson recently graduated from Ridgeline High 
School. He plans to major in accounting and has a love 

for business. In high school, he was on the baseball 
team and also enjoyed playing basketball and any 

other sport with his friends in his free time. 

Some of his goals for the future are to graduate 
college with a degree in accounting and start his own 

business. He would like to complete his master’s 
degree in accounting and perhaps human resources. 

He is excited to receive the Summer Citizens 
Scholarship and appreciates everyone who 

contributed to the program. 


